2024-03-19 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - KANSAS STREET PARKING

From: MICHAEL ROMANO <ym.31@sbcglobal.net>

Date: March 17, 2024 at 5:28:20PM PDT
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Kansas St parking

To our elected officials,
Hello, my name is Michael Romano and | live at 508 Kansas St. | had to work and I'm sorry |

missed the last meeting. | hope you reconsider the project size at the corner of Kansas and Grand.
Basically, it's too big and will definitely affect the traffic patterns in " our little town." | was told that Kansas
was not considered for parking permits, now | don't really want permits, but reality is Kansas will become
a freeway and a parking lot. Yes, it's true that mornings and evenings are worse, but cars that come south
off of Mariposa speed down the street and roll though the stop sign at Pine St. Same story going north,
they may stop at Pine but then gas it going north to Mariposa. We have more children now more than
ever in the last 26 years I've been on this block, and | would hate to see anything happen. If "Traffic
humps" are needed that can be addressed later. With permits on California St. and now Washington St.
drivers will be looking for parking on our block. People use this street to park and then Uber to the airport

let's not ruin our smali-town feel please!

Thanks for reading.

Michael Romano
508 Kansas St.
310-387-8818



